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Wednesday, August 22, 2007

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Re: Request for Permissive Change

There is no change made on the product, Wideband Radio Head 850 MHz. Only additional
modulations (GSM and CDMA) have been tested on the product.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Yu
Reliability Engineer
(714) 466-1732
(714) 466-5807 FAX
cyu@pwav.com



